
 

FIRE LEVEL EXPLANATIONS 
 

FIRE ADVISORY 

This means that the use of permitted burn barrels and small cooking and warming fires are permitted at 
this time.  New fire permits will not be issued at this time. This advisory reminds people to be cautious 
when using outdoor open flames, including barbecues and backyard fire pits, and disposing of smoking 
materials. 

Residents and visitors are advised to use caution and to be diligent in safety practices while conducting 
any burning.  Keep fires small and ensure they are completely extinguished before leaving the area. Use 
of fireworks is not permitted. 

Everyone is urged to use care when operating ATV’s, and be mindful of debris collecting on hot exhaust 
which could result in the ignition of a fire. 

FIRE RESTRICTION 

This restriction PROHIBITS the discharge of fireworks and SUSPENDS all fire permits issued for burn 
barrels.  No new permits will be issued until fire conditions improve.  No open fires are allowed in back 
country or random camping areas.  Small cooking and warming fires are allowed in fire rings at this time. 

Everyone is urged to use extreme caution when working or driving in grassy areas, be mindful of debris 
collecting on hot exhaust which could result in the ignition of a fire. 

FIRE BAN 

The fire ban prohibits all open fires including recreational fire pits, burn barrels, fireworks and exploding 
targets and charcoal barbeques.  All existing fire permits continue to be suspended and any fires 
presently burning must be extinguished.  No new permits will be issued.  Gas or propane fired 
appliances for cooking and warming purposes are permitted. 

The ban will remain in effect until conditions improve. 

Everyone is urged to use caution when working or driving in grassy areas and be mindful of debris 
collecting on hot exhaust which could result in the ignition of a fire. 

 

As a landowner, you are responsible for all costs to extinguish a fire which starts on your land. 


